The Meredith Foundation

February 20, 2023

Mercy Rushing, City Administrator
City of Mineola

P.0.Box 179

Mineola, TX 75773

Dear Mercy:

The Board of Trustees of the Meredith Foundation met on February 20, 2023 and your 2023 grant request was

reviewed. It was the unanimous decision of the Trustees to approve your request as follows:

Project Amount Requested Approved? Total Approved
Emergency Management Radio S 193,500.00 Y S 193,500
Tractor Camera for Sewer/Water Lines S 89,638.75 N S -
Museum Operating Funds S 38,000.00 Y ) 38,000
Sesquicentennial Title Sponsor S 25,000.00 Y S 25,000
Phase 8 of Iron Horse Walking Trail S 21,000.00 N S -
John Deere Utility Tractor for sewer plant S 30,500.00 N $ -
ADA Playground Equipment S 13,027.00 N S -
Pavilion near Playground at Preserve S 41,375.00 N S -
Wood County Airport - Hangar Building S 371,000.00 N $ -
Total Request S 823,040.75 S 256,500

The museum operating expenses will be sent to you quarterly in February, April, July, and October. The February
quarterly payment accompanies this letter. Please submit an invoice which has been signed by a board member

and the contractor(s) if applicable upon completion of the other projects.

Per a3 recent policy change, all 2023 grant reimbursement requests must be submitted to the M

eredith

Foundation by December 1, 2023 in order to allow ample time for reimbursement prior to the end of the year.

As a reminder, all projects must be completed by the end of 2023 to receive the grant.

Sincerely,

At

Bob Smith
Chairman of the Meredith Foundation

Enclosure: Check #5112 in the amount of $9,500.00

P.0. Box 117, Mineola, Texas 75773 ~ (903) 569-5520




